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                                     SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
  Welcome to Father Joseph who will be celebrating our Sunday Masses 
                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for all those who are unwell on our list here- sometimes on the list for a week or two 
in recovery after an op. Glad to see Susie and Anne recovering from their recent operations. If 
you would like to be included on the list next week, please let the Office know. 
 

The Angelus Bell Appeal- WE HAVE NOW REACHED £8000! Thank you 
all for your contributions and the bell will be ‘dismounted’ next week 
as work begins. 
 

CONFIRMATION:  18+ and not yet confirmed? Please chat to our priests or 

catechist 😊 catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com  
 

Saturday CONFESSIONS: there will be no confessions on Saturday 15th February. 
Please remember that you can always contact Father Jonathan to arrange a 
different time.       Confessions at St Osmund’s: after the 10 a.m. Mass, Saturdays; 
                                                                        Fridays after 10 a.m. Mass at St Gregory’s.  
SAVE THE DATE: coffee morning to meet new (&all!) parishioners -kindly 
organised by the Social Committee.  Saturday 8th March. More details next week. 
                                          MISSIO: After many years of distinguished service for 
                                          Missio, Sue (and Johnnie) would like to relinquish this 
                                          role and find a volunteer to take it on. Please think about 
                                            this and chat to her on Sunday 16th or the following days. 
 
 Please consider helping in the Parish. We have so many wonderful volunteers in all 
sorts of roles and are incredibly well blessed. There is always more to do! 

Happy to have more volunteers in the Parish- all sorts of roles/jobs available 😊 
 

THE 2025 NATIONAL JUBILEE WALKING PILGIMAGE OF HOPE: 
The Pilgrimage of Hope will be an opportunity for Catholics in England and Wales to witness to 
their hope in the crucified and risen Christ.  It will be a national walking pilgrimage with four main 
Ways converging on the Cathedral of St Barnabas, Nottingham, on Saturday 13th September, the eve 
of the Fest of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross.  The four Ways will bless our Nations with a Sign of 
the Cross and with the gospels. For more information see:  
https://www.pilgrimways.org.uk/national-pilgrims-of-hope-walking-pilgrimage 
 

 

PRAYERS: for Anne McGrail, Jo Richards, Pat Elwood,  
Gilly Hooper, Alexandra Van Duivenbode, Anthony Creer,  
Marlis Gardner.  For those who care for the sick. For 
residents & staff at Albany House, The Hays, Clouds House. 
For the people of Ukraine and other war torn countries. 
     
 

about:blank
mailto:Jonathan.creer@cliftondiocese.com
mailto:catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com
https://www.pilgrimways.org.uk/national-pilgrims-of-hope-walking-pilgrimage
https://cliftondiocese.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Hearts-pilgrimage.png


 
 
LENT is fast approaching!! 
ASH WEDNESDAY 5th March Day of fasting and abstinence 
        MASSES: Wardour 10 a.m. with the school; Sacred Heart 6 p.m.  
LENT LUNCHES, Tisbury Churches together, begin on 12th March at the Methodist 
Chapel. Every Wednesday for five weeks. Please add to your calendar. 
Do send in Mass Intentions by filling in the MI envelope at the back of our 
churches. 
 
16   SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Psalter 2) 
        9.00 a.m.       Sacred Heart: Parish Mass  
                                 (Mass Intention: People of the Parish) 
      10.30 a.m.       All Saints’ Wardour: Sung Mass  
                                  (Mass Intention: Patricia Nesbitt RIP )  
                  Confirmation group: 4 p.m. Parish Room 
            Diocese Prayer League: St Thomas More, Marlborough with Pewsey 

                                       
 17    MONDAY        Weekday in Ordinary Time 
          8.45 a.m.        Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer and Rosary 
                   Confirmation group: 4 p.m. Parish Room 
             
 18    TUESDAY         Weekday in Ordinary Time 
         9.30 a.m.         All Saints’ Wardour   
                                   (Mass Intention: for benefactors of the Angelus Bell Fund 2025 )  
 19   WEDNESDAY   Weekday in Ordinary Time 
         8.45 a.m.         Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
                        (10 a.m. Mass at St George’s Warminster )     
 20    THURSDAY     Weekday in Ordinary Time                                                                                                              
          5 p.m. Sacred Heart:  Adoration followed by Benediction 
                                       6 p.m. Sacred Heart:  Mass ( EP at 5.30) 
                                                     (Mass Intention: Bishop William Gordon Wheeler RIP)     
  21     FRIDAY          Memorial of St Peter Damian, Bishop, Doctor of the Church           
          8.45 a.m.       Sacred Heart: Morning Prayer 
  22     SATURDAY   FEAST OF THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 
                                    CONFESSIONS   10 a.m.         
             
2025 Lourdes Pilgrimage - Dates confirmed! The Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
will take place from Friday 22nd August to Friday 29th August 2025. Tangney tours 
will be taking bookings for hotels and flights. Details are yet to be finalised, but we 
shall be travelling from Birmingham airport. Booking details coming soon. 
 

Spes Non Confundit 

 
                                    (“Hope Does Not Disappoint”) 
 
 
 
Parish Office, green door near Trellis House. Office open on Monday, Thursday, Friday 10 - 12 Noon 

 

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/bulls/documents/20240509_spes-non-confundit_bolla-giubileo2025.html

